
 

  

 
 
 
 
 

Date: October 9, 2020 
 
To: All Offerors of Record 
 
RE: Cancellation of Invitation to Bid (ITB) #2009 On-call Low Voltage Services 
 
As per OAR 137-049-0270, the college has determined that it is in the public interest to 
cancel “ITB #2009 On-call Low Voltage Services”. 
 
An administrative error occurred in the solicitation process. At this point it has not been 
determined as to whether or not the college will exercise its right to reissue the solicitation. 
 
The college will return all electronic Bids it received to the Bidder’s unopened via email. 
 
As per OAR 137-049-0330, the Bids will not be available for public inspection as no Intent 
to Award will be issued. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
  
P. Kevin Walther 
Procurement Management Analyst 
503.385.6652 
kevin.walther@chemeketa.edu 
 
Copy: Jeff Moore, Manager, Information Technology 
 Jonathon Dalke, Technology Analyst II, Information Technology 
 Rory Alvarez, Director of Facilities & Operations 
 Isaac Talley, Manager, Facilities & Operations 
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